
 
Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
Attached please find the response of the firm to Consultation Paper CP51 in 
which the Central Bank has requested comments on its consultation on the Fit & 
Proper Regime in part 3 of the Central Bank Reform Act 2010. 
 
Davy agrees that an appropriate corporate governance regime is absolutely 
essential to any well functioning market.  However, any and all regulatory 
initiatives must be meaningful, valuable and the benefits must outweigh the 
costs incurred.  For this reason the introduction of significant new 
regulatory developments should be preceded by a formal cost benefit analysis 
setting out the expected cost for firms and the expected benefits for the 
market as a whole. 
 
A hard copy of the attached response has been forward to the Central Bank by 
post. 
 
Regards 
Ger 
 
Ger Knowles 
 
Head of Regulation & Compliance 
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************************************************ 
The information in this e-mail is confidential and may be legally privileged. 
It is intended solely for the addressee. Access to this e-mail by anyone else 
is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that 
any disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the 
contents of this information is strictly prohibited.  
 
Any views, opinions or advice contained in this e-mail are those of the 
sending individual and not necessarily those of the firm. It is possible for 
data transmitted by e-mail to be deliberately or accidentally corrupted or 
intercepted.  
 
For this reason where the communication is by e-mail, J&E Davy does not accept 
any responsibility for any breach of confidence which may arise from the use 
of this medium. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify us 
immediately at mailto: helpdesk@davy.ie and delete this e-mail from your 
system 
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